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Mini Snapshot

You should have received your 

child's mini Autumn Snapshot 

this week by email. If you did 

not receive this, then please 

let us know and we can re-

send this.

Learning Leaves

Class R – Hero

Class 1 – Harrison

Class 2 – Kaitlyn

Class 3 – Freddie

Flu Immunisation

The school immunisation team will be visiting 

Rackenford school on Friday 11th December.

As this is a flexi day, we can let you know nearer 

the time, what time your child's class will be due to 

have the nasal spray. You can then bring them in 

and collect them once it has been administered.

Alternatively, your child can stay for the whole day if 

you would rather.

Unfortunately, due to the weather, Year R and 1 did not take part in Forest School Club 

today. Miss Horrell is hoping to do this sometime this term when the weather is a little 

less wet.

We will let you know when they need to bring in their wellies and waterproofs again.

PTFA

we are looking for a new 

treasurer this year so if 

anyone has any relevant 

experience please can they 

get in touch.

Rackenford PTFA are collecting your 
unwanted clothes.

Just pop the items in a bin liner and drop at Sprinfield House, 
Rackenford (Ellie Denno's house) on or before Thursday 15th 
October

We can take all clothing, paired shoes, handbags, hats, 
household linen, curtains, scarves, ties, jewellery, lingerie, 
towels and soft toys.

We can't take – Duvets, pillows, carpets, rugs, mats, any 
logoed clothing, work or school uniform, off cuts or material. 
(Any unwanted uniform can be handed into school)
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